
 
Pacific Lutheran University 

School of Arts and Communication/Department of Music 
Shared concert with Central Washington U. Chamber Choir 

Director Gary Weidenaar 
 

 
 

2013 Spring Tour 

 
Conducted by Dr. Brian Galante 

 
Wednesday April 17  • 8:00 pm 

Jerilyn S. McIntyre Music Building 
400 E University Way 

 on the Central Washington University Campus 
Free admission  

 
Please join us for an unforgettable evening of traditional choral 

music and “reimaginings” 
 

For more information, visit www.plu.edu/chorale 
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